
Bike Storage Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Manager's Name] 

[Company's Name] 

[Company's Address] 

Dear [Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request the consideration of a bike storage 

area for employees at [Company's Name]. With the increasing number of employees choosing to 

commute by bicycle, having a secure and designated space for bike storage would greatly 

enhance our commuting experience and promote a healthier lifestyle. 

Many businesses have successfully implemented bike storage solutions, which not only 

encourage eco-friendly transportation but also contribute to employee satisfaction and 

productivity. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to discussing it further. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


